Kea Community Primary School

7 November 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 1 visit to Kea Church — Wednesday 22 November 2017

As part of our topic on “Winter Festivals” we are visiting Kea Church to learn about Advent
and how Christians prepare for Christmas. We will also explore the different areas of the
Church and discover how each area plays an important part in Christian worship.

The trip will take place on Wednesday 22 November from 10.00 am — 12.00 pm and the
children will be transported by mini bus to and from the church.

Please return the permission slip below by Friday 17 November 2017,

Parent helpers are welcome to accompany us on our visit. If you would like to help with the
visit, please indicate this on the form below. Helpers will need to make their own way to and
from the church.

If you have any guestions regarding the arrangements, please come and see me.

Yours sincerely

[( \/ < 1 Mu

Mrs Olive
Classteacher

To the school office:

Year 1 visit to Kea Church — Wednesday 22 November 2017

| give permission for my child: 1o take part in the trip to Kea
Church on Wednesday 22 November 2017.

O | would like to accompany the children on the visit and 1 will meet you at the
church at 10.00 am.

Signed: Date:
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